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The Anse Mondon trail located in the enchanting nature reserve in the northeastern part of 

Silhouette island officially re-opened on Sunday September 30 following restoration by the 

Islands Development Company (IDC), the Island Conservation Society (ICS) and team 

members of Hilton Labriz Resort & Spa. 

Representatives from the above named organisations have been working side by side for 

several months to ensure the safety of the hiking trail while trying to protect the island’s many 

endemic plants and animals. New signboards for guidance and information about the flora and 

fauna were erected along the trail for hiking fans and nature lovers to discover the stunning 

sights and spectacular views properly and in a safe and well guided way. With nature growing 

very fast and thick in the tropical rainforest of Seychelles, the trail needs to be constantly 

maintained to keep the paths clear. 

On this occasion, the press, a group of notable Seychellois personalities and a group of 

motivated hikers as well as some guests at the Hilton Resort and team members were present 

to inaugurate the trail. 

Chief executive of ICS, Michelle Murray, had the honor of cutting the ribbon symbolising the 

official re-opening of the Anse Mondon trail, followed by a hike led by the general manager of 

Hilton Labriz Resort & Spa, Andre Borg.  The youngest hiker was little Keanu Bastienne, who 

tried his best to keep up with the pace of all the participants. 



 



 

 

  

  

  

 


